Miss Jane Caroline Roberts, 1000 Board of Trade Bldg., Kansas City 6, Mo.

Dear Miss Roberts:

We are happy indeed to have the addresses of your brothers so that we may put them on our mailing list for the Jayhawk Rebounds. There is no charge, of course, because this is one service we are able to render our boys in the service.

I am sending the last two issues of the Rebounds to the boys, and trust that they will enjoy reading about other K.U. men. I am also enclosing the last Rebounds so that you may look it over.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH